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Teaching Assistant Level 2a (2 positions – 1 EYFS/KS1, 1 KS2) 

Required for September 2025 

Full Time/Term Time Only – fixed term until 31.08.26 

Pay Scale: TA2a 

 

Are you looking for a rewarding new opportunity in a happy, vibrant school community right in the heart of 

Preston city centre?  

We are delighted to invite applications for a caring, enthusiastic and committed Teaching Assistant 

Level 2a to join our dedicated team.   

At our Catholic primary school, our children are at the heart of everything we do. They are friendly, curious 

and full of joy – a delight to work with each day. Our staff and governors are highly supportive, working 

closely together to ensure every child is nurtured, encouraged and inspired to reach their full potential. 

We can offer you: 

• A warm, welcoming school family with a strong Catholic ethos. 
• Happy, well-behaved children who love to learn and make you smile daily. 
• A supportive leadership team who value staff wellbeing and professional development. 
• Opportunities to work alongside talented, experienced colleagues who will help you grow in your 

role. 
• A central city location with excellent transport links, local amenities and a strong community spirit. 

The joys of working with us: 

• Sharing in the excitement of seeing children thrive academically, socially and spiritually. 
• Being part of a team that celebrates successes big and small. 
• Knowing that your work truly makes a difference every single day. 
• Enjoying a lively, creative atmosphere where no two days are the same! 

If you are a passionate, hardworking individual who wants to contribute to our caring and inclusive school 

community, we would love to hear from you.  Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and 

encouraged. 

Shortlisting will take place on 7th July with interviews held during that week, times to be confirmed. 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Sarah Roach 

Headteacher 


